Dear Valued Customer,

We are pleased to announce that 3M has completed its acquisition of Scott Safety.
Scott Safety provides a broad array of safety products including Self-Contained
Breathing Apparatus (SCBA) systems, gas and flame detection instruments, and
other safety devices. 3M’s Personal Safety Division provides respiratory, hearing,
and fall protection solutions, as well as high-visibility apparel, communications and
head, eye, and face protection. Now, by combining our two organizations’ quality
products, brands and global capabilities, 3M and Scott Safety can provide even
more innovative solutions to help create a safer world.

We anticipate a smooth transition of the Scott Safety business. At this time, there are
no changes to ordering, fulfillment, or payment processes for 3M or Scott Safety.
Your 3M and Scott Safety representatives remain the same, and look forward to
providing you the same great service you have come to expect.

To learn more about our exciting news, please visit 3M.ca/ScottSafety

Regards,

e

Michael Lee
Business Manager
3M Personal Safety Division




